Excerpt of the Minutes of the Russiaville Town Council Meeting of April 21, 2014

Marsha Berry of the Russiaville Historical Society was present to say that the bids for the restoration of the interurban station came in high. The lowest bid was from Kemna Restoration and Construction Inc. of Indianapolis. The State has approved the temporary use of asphalt tiles on the roof instead of the more costly clay. Ratio Architects has made a recommendation that the bid from Kemna Restoration be accepted. Motion was made by Council Vice President Don Parvin to accept the bid from Kemna Restoration and Construction Inc. The motion was seconded by Council Member Greg Landrum. The motion carried with Don Parvin, Greg Landrum, Rob Hewitt and Cindy Aeschliman voting for passage.

Jeff Lipinski, Council President

Linda Downey, Clk.Treasurer